
 

 
 
 
January 8, 2021 
          
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
Happy New Year to you all!  May this be a healthier new year for all of us. 
 
The good news is, almost all of the Residents who had contracted the corona virus are doing 
well; but unfortunately, one of our very frail residents passed away. May he rest in peace.  
 
This week’s testing revealed one (1) positive staff member. The usual precautions are being 
taken. To help us keep our Home COVID-19 infection free as possible, the SF Department of 
Public Health will now be testing the staff and the residents twice weekly. Testing will be on 
Tuesdays and Fridays starting on January 12, 2021.  
 
We are looking forward to January 16, 2021, at which time, the COVID-19 vaccine will be 
administered to Residents and staff of St. Anne’s Home. 
 
Our fervent prayer is that you and your family remain well and safe.  
 
Thank you and God bless you,  
 

 
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


